
HAWK TALK 2-IN-2 (NOVEMBER 21, 2019) 

• HEY HAWKS! WELCOME TO YOUR HAWK TALK TWO-IN-TWO. I’M THIS WEEK’S HOST, 
BRENDA SANFORD, RED OAK I-S-D SUPERINTENDENT. 
 

• OUR LADY HAWKS VOLLEYBALL TEAM HAD AN AMAZING SEASON! WE’RE SO PROUD OF 
YOU FOR MAKING IT TO THE REGIONAL SEMI-FINALS OF THE PLAYOFFS AND FOR THE 
GRIT YOU SHOWED ALL YEAR. WE WISH THE BEST TO OUR SENIORS MOVING ON, AND 
WE LOOK FORWARD TO THE GREAT THINGS THE RETURNING LADY HAWKS WILL BRING 
NEXT YEAR. 
 

• CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR RED OAK I-S-D CHRISTMAS CARD CONTEST WINNERS! THIS 
YEAR, RED OAK MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENTS PARTICIPATED, AND THE SCHOOL BOARD 
CHOSE THE TOP THREE PIECES OF ARTWORK TO BE FEATURED ON THE CARD. THESE 
STUDENTS WERE RECOGNIZED AT THE NOVEMBER SCHOOL BOARD MEETING. 
CONGRATULATIONS EVELYN, NICOLE, AND EZEQUIEL! WE ALSO TOOK A MOMENT TO 
CHAT WITH EVELYN ABOUT HER WINNING CARD. 
 

• THANK YOU, EVELYN. 
 

• CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR BI-DISTRICT CHAMPION VARSITY FOOTBALL TEAM! THE 
HAWKS WILL FACE DENTON BRASWELL TOMORROW NIGHT AT SEVEN AT A-T-AND-T 
STADIUM. TICKET DETAILS ARE ONLINE! LET’S MAROON OUT THE STADIUM! 
 

• CONGRATS TO THE NOVEMBER HEART OF A TEACHER AWARD RECIPIENTS! THESE 
TEACHERS WERE CHOSEN BY THEIR CAMPUSES’ PRINCIPAL BECAUSE OF HOW WELL 
THEY EXEMPLIFY THE RED OAK I-S-D EDUCATOR PROFILE AND THE FOUR TALONS OF 
THE HAWK. WE’RE SO PROUD OF YOU AND LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOUR 
CONTINUED IMPACT ON OUR STUDENTS. 
 

• OUR SCHOOLS HAVE SOME GREAT HOLIDAY PROGRAMS PLANNED. IF YOU WOULD LIKE 
TO ENJOY SOME WONDERFUL ENTERTAINMENT BY OUR TALENTED STUDENTS, GO TO 
RED-OAK-I-S-D DOT-ORG TO FIND A COMPLETE LIST OF THESE PROGRAMS. WE HOPE TO 
SEE YOU THERE! 
 

• PARENT-TEACHER CONFERENCES BEGIN TONIGHT FROM FOUR TO EIGHT P-M, AND 
CONTINUE TOMORROW FROM EIGHT A-M TO NOON. THERE WILL BE NO SCHOOL 
TOMORROW FOR STUDENTS AS WELL.  
 



• NEXT WEEK, WE’LL BE CLOSED FOR THE THANKSGIVING BREAK. PLEASE ENJOY THIS 
TIME WITH FAMILY AND FRIENDS.  
 

• THAT’S IT FOR THIS EPISODE OF HAWK TALK. HAVE A GREAT THANKSGIVING BREAK, AND 
WE WILL SEE YOU BACK ON MONDAY, DECEMBER SECOND, AND FOR OUR NEXT EPISODE 
DECEMBER THIRTEENTH. GO HAWKS! 


